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(Abstract)

School of Distance Education - UG programme - Special permission to remit tuition fee to continue
UG programme in third year with token registration for Il year UG April 2021 examination -
sanctioned - orders issued.

SDE |
SDE I/SDE | - 1/436/2021 Kannur,Dated: 23.12.2021

Read:-Item No: 2021.814 of the minutes of the Syndicate meeting held on 14-12-2021.
ORDER

The Syndicate at the meeting held on 14.12.2021 vide item n0.2021.814 considered requests
from the School of Distance Education candidates, who did not remit tuition fee and register for
Second Year UG examination April 2021, due to covid situation/personal reasons, to continue their
study in third year UG programme during 2021-22 as there will be no regular SDE UG Final Year
batch during 2022-23 , and resolved to permit those SDE candidates who could not register for UG
second year April 2021 examination to remit second and third year tuition fees with fine and to
grant special token registration (without Medical certificate) for second year UG examination, April
2021, to move to their final year UG programme during 2021-22 considering the fact that the final
year batch under SDE stream is over by 2021-22. This special permission is granted to enable
candidates to pursue their course of study in the backdrop of Covid-19 situation and shall not be
treated as precedence.

The Registrar has accorded sanction for implementing the above Syndicate resolution.

Eligible candidates as per above Syndicate decision shall remit the tuition fee of Second year
UG (2020-21) and Third year UG (2021-22) with fine, and submit chalan receipt , along with
- application for token registration for Second year UG April 2021 examination , with chalan receipt
of required fee, to the Director,School of Distance Education ,Kannur University , on or before 15-
01-2022, 5 pm.

Only candidates who were registered for First Year UG examination April 2020 are eligible for
the above special permission to remit tuition fee and for token registration.

Office of the School of Distance Education will forward the list of eligible candidates, along with
application for token registration at Il year UG examination April 2021 , to the Controller of
Examinations.

Orders are issued accordingly.
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Dr. Abdul Majeed K C
Director ( SDE)

Ta: The Controller of Examinations
Copy To: PS to VC, PA to PVC/FO/R/AIl sections in SDE/PRO/webmanager to upload on website
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